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Comments: | support this Withdrawal. The Black Hills are sacred lands and it's incredibly important to protect wild
lands in our current times. Wilderness is our playground and we need to keep it clean and healthy for future
generations and our own beneficial enjoyment. Please search your heart and make common sense regulations.
We must protect land from invasive action against it. Our lives and happiness depend on it. Please expedite the
Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior. Thank you so much!



